May 2022 Philadelphia Campus Commencement
Application to present Student’s Greetings at Commencement
Return your completed application to Ben Morgan by Friday, April 1st.
Speeches should be 3-4 minutes in length and discuss your experience as a student at WCU in Philadelphia. For example, you may wish to share about your growth and how you have balanced your personal and professional life around your studies at WCU. You also may wish to thank students, staff, and professors who helped you succeed. While you should look to include personal experiences, remember that you are speaking for all graduating students and therefore want your message to connect with a wide audience.
Attach a copy of your speech to this application. It should be typed and double-spaced.  You will be contacted to setup an audition with the Commencement Student Speaker Committee.  Auditions will take place the week of April 8th.
Name: _________________________________________    Phone: _____________________
Email Address: _________________________________________________________________________
Student ID _______________ Major: _________________________

Why are you interested in speaking at Commencement?
Please list your extra-curricular activities:
Describe any previous public speaking experience: 

Signature:______________________________________Date:___________________
